
Join Us for a Diocesan Marian Pilgrimage! 

The annual diocesan Marian Pilgrimage to the 

Basilica Shrine of the Immaculate Conception 

in Washington, D.C. on 

Saturday, October 26, 2024 

Motorcoach bus departs Christ the King 

Church parking lot at 6:15am and will arrive 

back to Christ the King at approximately 

8:30pm. 

Cost per bus seat is $30.00.  First come, first 

served! 

Information flyer available on the bulletin board in the lobby of the Church. 

Contact Dolores at religioused@ctkhadonfield.org or call at 856-429-1600 to make a reservation. 
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